
     April 9, 2020 
 
 
TO ALL LIUNA REGIONAL OFFICES, DISTRICT COUNCILS, AND LOCAL UNIONS  
   IN THE UNITED STATES AND CANADA 
    
Re: Coronavirus (COVID-19) Resource Page 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
The Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak is a challenge unlike anything we have faced before in the 
history of our great International Union.  It threatens not only our health, and the health of our loved 
ones, but the construction industry, the global economy, and much of our very way of life.  To help you 
meet this challenge, and keep you and our members and their families safe, we have put together an 
online clearinghouse of COVID-19 resources at https://www.liuna.org/covid-19-resources. 
 
This new web page includes a wide range of resources to help you respond to this outbreak, including: 
 

x Internal guidance for LIUNA affiliates; 
x Information and updates about our federal advocacy efforts; 
x Health and safety information and resources; 
x Training programs and information;  
x Links to government resources. 

 
We will continue to update, and add to, these resources as the situation evolves over the coming weeks 
and months. 
 
Thanks to the efforts of those who came before us, and to your ongoing hard work and dedication, 
LIUNA has a robust infrastructure with which to respond to this unprecedented public health, job, and 
HFRQRPLF FULVLV.  LIUNA¶V COVID-19 Resources webpage is one way we are putting this infrastructure 
to work to inform our members and their families, our contractor partners, and our leadership of the 
various COVID-19 issues and developments pertaining to our Union.  
 
In our proud, 117-year history, we have weathered war and peace, economic booms and busts, good 
times and bad, by standing together, side-by-side and shoulder-to-shoulder.  I know that we will meet 
this current challenge in the same way; as a mighty force of more than 500,000 strong, proud, and united 
members of LIUNA. 
 
May you and your loved ones remain healthy and safe. 
 
With kind regards, I am 
 
     Fraternally yours, 
      

 
 

     TERRY O¶SULLIVAN 
     General President 
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